
 

 

 

Whisper Woods at Smithtown Honors Veterans with Free Breakfasts 

 

 
(SMITHTOWN, NY – Nov. 13, 2017) – Whisper Woods at Smithtown celebrated Veterans Day 

by offering free breakfasts to local veterans. The assisted living and memory care community 

picked up the tab at the Professor’s Diner in Kings Park on Thursday, Nov. 9, to show 

appreciation for those who have served our country.  

 

Over 75 veterans showed up to receive their complimentary breakfast, connect with each other 

and share their stories. Students from Kings Park Student Council helped serve breakfast and 

enjoyed interacting with the Veterans. Whisper Woods and Professor’s Diner staff showed their 

appreciation for the veterans’ bravery, hard work and dedication to our country. 

 

For more photos from the event, visit the Whisper Woods Facebook page. 

 

https://www.benchmarkseniorliving.com/senior-living/ny/smithtown/whisper-woods-at-smithtown/
https://www.facebook.com/whisperwoodssmithtown/


About Whisper Woods at Smithtown 

Whisper Woods at Smithtown is dedicated to connecting older adults with the people, places and 

activities that bring purpose and meaning to life. This Benchmark Senior Living community, set 

to open in spring 2018, will offer assisted living and memory care. Seniors and families on the 

north shore of Long Island can expect the highest quality of compassionate care and service that 

Benchmark, with more than 20 years of experience, provides. Please visit us online, or call 631-

320-3181. 
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Desiree Krajnyak-Baker, executive director at Whisper Woods, Timothy Eagen, Superintendent 

of Schools for Kings Park School District, and the Professor’s Diner staff join together to serve 

local veterans free breakfast. 

 



 

 


